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Training and Careers

On Tuesday September 1st, IFP School welcomed its almost 300 new students from all over the world (up to 50
nationalities were represented).

Due to the current health crisis, this year’s kick-off was a special one, carried out in strict compliance of
protective measures.

Upon their arrival at the School, each student received two IFP School fabric masks. Our main priority is to
provide a safe environment for our students, teachers and administrative staff.

Among the highlights of day, which marked the start of the integration week for students, were a live-streaming
for those who were unable to join us yet; a warm welcome by Christine Travers, Dean of IFP School;
the  presentation of the digital environment and tools by Clément Cahagne, Head of the Lab'Innov's Educational
Innovation Hub; and a specific welcome per program.

> Find out more (IFP School website)
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